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Secretary

 Health, Communities, Disability Services and Domestic and Family Violence Prevention
 Committee

Parliament House, George Street, Brisbane Qld 4000

Dear Sir/Madam

I wish to declare my absolute abhorrence for the new abortion bill which is being proposed by
 Mr Rob Pyne, MP.  This new abortion bill removes any protection for Queensland mothers
 and their unborn children.  This is an immoral and unethical action which abases women and
 their babies and cannot be tolerated.  

Jacqueline Windle
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